
Year 4 Town & Village Enquiry Day 
 
On Thursday 16th May, Year 4 pupils will be visiting Houghton Mill and St Ives to support 
their Humanities studies.  Children will be outside for much of the day and should bring their 
school coat.  Summer uniform should also be worn.  Lunch will be provided but children 
should bring their regular break time snack and a full water bottle to school.  A small 
rucksack will also be required.  
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